St. James Armenian Church
Sunday School & Little Saints Program

August 30, 2024
Dear Parents,

As the new school year approaches, we are excited to invite your children to be part of the St.
James Armenian Church Sunday School (ages 5-12) and the Little Saints Program (birth to 5).
These programs are designed to provide your children with a strong foundation in Christian faith
and values, guiding them as they grow in an increasingly complex world.

In a world where values are constantly challenged, providing your children with a strong
Christian education is more crucial than ever. Our Sunday School classes offer a nurturing
environment where they can grow in faith, understand God’s word, and develop a moral compass
that will guide them through life’s challenges. Enroll your children today to empower them with
the spiritual foundation they need for a meaningful future.

You have no right to deprive your child of the benefit of Sunday School. See that they attend
regularly and be interested in their religious growth. It is our collective responsibility to ensure
that our children are not only academically prepared for the future but also spiritually grounded.
The lessons they learn in our programs will stay with them for a lifetime, helping them navigate
the complexities of life with wisdom and grace.

Important Dates:
¢ Sunday School (ages 5-12) begins on September 8 and will be held every Sunday.

o Little Saints Program (birth to 5) starts on September 7 and will meet every first
Saturday of the month.

We have also enclosed two flyers with further details about these programs. Please take a
moment to review them and consider the invaluable opportunity these sessions offer your

children.

We look forward to welcoming your family to our programs and nurturing your children's
spiritual journey together.

If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.
With blessings,

Rev. Fr. Hovhan Khoja-Eynatyan, Pastor



